
                                                            

Area Agency on Aging, PSA 2 
 
 

Public Hearing to be held by 
Area Agency on Aging, PSA 2 (AAA) 

 
 
Purpose:   The Public Hearing has these 2 purposes: 
 

1. To present the  AAA’s Strategic Plan for 2023 - 2026 and invite public comment; 
2. To invite comments on 2 requests to the Ohio Department of Aging for Direct 

Service Waivers for 2023 - 2026. 

 
When:  10 a.m., Wednesday, August 24, 2022 
 
Where:  Online via Zoom (invitation will be sent by email)   
 
Review:  Click on the titles below to review each document. 

Summary of Strategic Plan Goals and Objectives 

Summary of Direct Service Waiver Requests 
 
If you cannot attend the public hearing, but would like to comment before or after the 
hearing, please send comments in writing to Area Agency on Aging, PSA 2, Attn: Nicole 
Khaner, 40 West Second St., Dayton, OH 45402; or email nkhaner@info4seniors.org.  
Comments must be received no later than 5:00pm Tuesday, August 23, 2022.  
 
For more information, contact Nicole Khaner at 937-341-3042 or 800-258-7277. 
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